
My name is Angie Renick-Hayes and I am an Oregon resident and mother of 8 children some of whom 
are vaccinated and some are not. I am writing to ask that you absolutely DO NOT pass HB3036 to 
remove the parental right to eliminate non-medical exemptions for vaccinations. Not only is this 
morallly and infringement of our legal rights, it is downright unconstitutional! 
 
I am not here to debate the issue of safety and vaccinations. I am here to ask for you to preserve the 
rights of parents to make educated decisions based on their unique children’s genetic makeup, 
background, and health.  The decision that only a parent can make. I am not pro-vaccine or anti-
vacation. I am pro-family and until we have an honest look at the effects and these in all children we 
reserve the right to decide. 
 
 I am very concerned and distraught over hearing about HB 3063 and the impact it would have on our 
population if it is passed. 
 
I'd also like to point out that a wide majority of the population of children in the state of Oregon are 
vaccinated already, making the bill unnecessary for the fervent believers of vaccines. If they work as 
they should, those who are vaccinated should be at no risk to those who aren't. 
 
This bill is not practical nor is it ethical. Parents have the right to choose what is best for their children. 
With any possible risks of side effects, especially chronic ones, there must be a choice. The information 
regarding the risk of vaccinations for children is widely available through several different sources, 
including renowned medical doctors and thousands of personal testimonies. 
 
Please keep in mind the heath freedom of the people you serve and remove this bill. 
 
Thank you in advance, Angie Renick-Hayes  
 


